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Hello

I'm writing in regard the Bill proposal that includes the removal of voter proof of identity. You
cannot remove the need for voters to provide proof of identity. This prevents voter fraud, people
placing multiple votes or voting under another persons name. Such fraudsters would never be
caught, and the integrity of the electoral process would be jeopardised. Far too many incidences
can be noted from America about vote stacking.

To me there is no privacy and confidentiality issue. We are sent our voter info card in the mail, and
like what happened this past election the person used it to find me on the roll, crossed through it
so I couldn't use it again and handed it back to me. I've worked plenty of elections and know it
would be nigh on impossible to remember names and addresses of people who came through the
booth to be a privacy issue.

Do NOT allow the removal of voter proof of identity at QLD elections of any kind.

Alyssa Crawford ~ Ad Majorem Dei Gloriam
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